
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3/01/2021, 
 
Hello Pulaski Family, 
 
The Oswego Department of Health has released a statement allowing 2 spectators per home 
contest beginning March 3rd.   We will provide passes to our Modified / Junior Varsity and 
Varsity athletes for 2 home spectators for our Indoor athletics contests.  We will continue to 
adhere to all guidance as we continue a successful winter season.   

• The Oswego County Health Department will continue to monitor  COVID-19 disease activity. 
This guidance is subject to change based on local positivity  rates or the identification of new 
COVID-19 variants in Oswego County.  Have a great night and Go Blue Devils! 
 
Jim Karcz 
Director of Athletics 

 
 


